
Branford Shellfish Commission 
 

Established 1987 
 

Town of Branford, CT 
 

 
Date:  March 13, 2017 

 

To:  Lisa Arpin, Town Clerk 

 

Subject: March Meeting Cancelled 
 

 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Branford Shellfish Commission scheduled for 

Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at the Canoe Brook Senior Center has been cancelled due to the 

facility being closed for a winter storm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

R.A. Lillquist 

Secretary 


